HARTT Laura A * WRD

From: dicklaura s <dicklaurasecord@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2024 8:59 PM

To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator

Subject: water rights

Some people who received this message don't often get email from dicklaurasecord@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important

Dear State of Oregon,
We get our water from Mother Nature + Oregon passed years ago to take over water rights.
This seems so wrong. Maybe redo the requirements./ rules.
This effects many small businesses and putting some out of business.
So wrong.

Sincerely,

Laura + Richard Secord
129 Quincy Ave.

Cottage Grove, Or 97424

PS: | hope you haven't made up your mind on this issue and are only posting
comment period because it is required.



